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Dibble, Dickson

From: Jeff Grob [jeffgg029@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2008 9:43 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: RE: ProLine Cleaners, 1209 Saxon blvd Ste #8, Orange City, Volusia Co., Florida 32763

Attachments: image001.gif

Mr. Dick Dibble,

I would like to have my air permit application withdrawn and I will be sending you a new
application as soon as possible.

Thank You,

Jeff Grob

Subject: ProLine Cleaners, 1209 Saxon bivd Ste #8, Orange City, Volusia Co., Florida 32763
Date: Tue, 18 Nov 2008 13:07:59 -0500

From: Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

To: jeffgg029@hotmail.com

CC: Sandy.Bowman@dep.state.fl.us

Mr. Jeff Grob,
REF: Pro Line Cleaners

Per our telephone conversation today, in order to withdrawal your current application, please send me a letter (via
e-mail or USPS) to that effect.

Once you have downloaded and printed the form from the link below, complete it, sign it and mail it to me as soon
as possible. As soon as we receive it a new thirty (30) day review will begin and that will give you some additional
time to obtain the information required on the form which you were previously unable to obtain from the
manufacturer.

Immediately below is the “hot link” to “click” on which will down load the pdf file to your computer for printing.
hitp://www floridadep.org/Air/forms/titievgp/dep62_213_900(2).pdf

Thank you, and have a great day!
Dickson E. Dibble
Dickson E. Dibble, ES II1

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program
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